
September 13, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• Thank you to those parents who participated in our Virtual Open House this past Wednesday. If 
you had any difficulties accessing the information or any of your child’s teacher’s sessions, 
please email your child’s administrator and we will make sure you get the information and 
answers to your question you desire 

• Viewing PCS Athletic Contests from your home or mobile device:  Hollins High School families 
and fans will now be able to watch high school sporting events from their homes or mobile 
devices. Football and volleyball games will be broadcast this fall.   For unlimited access to live 
and on demand content from the NFHS Network, fans can visit NFHSnetwork.com, search for 
their desired school, and subscribe. Information can be found on our school’s website 

• Athletic Events: Volley ball – Monday, Tuesday and Thursday this week – Football away 
Thursday at Sarasota – Golf and Swimming Wednesday – check web for details 

• Student Parking:  Any student who wants to park on our campus needs to come to the 
bookkeeping office to purchase a required parking permit for $5.00.  Be sure to bring your 
driver’s license, car registration, and proof of insurance 

• My PCS Online students:  If you need assistance with your connectivity or electronic device, 
please email either Mr. Gatie at gatieb@pcsb.org or Mr. Burress at burressm@pcsb.org  

o  If your student is having difficulty accessing work electronically through Canvas or any 
other platform please email Ms. Metcalf at metcalfca@pcsb.org 

o My PCS Online Website Resources 
• My PCS Online student meals distribution:  Our My PCS online students or parents can come to 

school weekly on Fridays between 9am and 10am to pick up 10 prepared meals (five breakfasts 
and five lunches through our front car circle 

• Monday will be a Blue day/Odd schedule – 1,3,5,7 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirts! 

See you at the top! 
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